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Dear parents, 

We would like to inform you that at the beginning of each thematic unit we send you a Newsletter to 

inform you of all educational objectives, songs and activities that the children will be introduced to. 

During the first week of kindergarten, children toured our KG to get familiar with its premises and its 

staff; they agreed upon classroom rules with their teachers and got to know each other. During this 

week they were introduced to the colour Red, the Circle shape and continue practicing many fine and 

gross motor skills, listening to stories in Arabic and English and to many different songs. 

 
 

Communicating with homeroom 
teachers 

 
Please do Not enter the classroom 
to chat with the teachers. If you 
have any inquiries you can send an 
email to the teachers, or a 
message through the LMS 
platform or the NOS application. 
Kindly abstain from calling the 
teachers on their personal 
numbers and after working hours.  

 

Kindergarten Principal 
Zahia Shaddad / Abu Khader  

                           

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Thanks and 
appreciation 

 
We thank you for your 
trust in our institution 
and we ask you to voice 
your concerns and 
comments to the direct 
attention of the 
kindergarten Principal. 
We look forward to your 
constructive suggestions 
and advice. 

 

 

Newsletter KG1 & KG2 

Kindergarten 

September 2023 

Important information 

We kindly ask you to be 
punctual for pick time, 
at 1:50pm. 
We will not be able to 
hand your children 
between 1:30 and 1:45 
during Bus departure 
time. 
Please label your child’s 
belongings (water 
bottle, jacket, hat…..) 

  
 

 


